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Main Orchard, Final Development Plan 
Storm Water Drainage Study  
 
The macro storm water drainage study for the subject project was submitted and approved during the 
preliminary development phase.  The approved study dated 10-29-19 has not been altered and no changes 
are anticipated.  Therefore we ask that this letter be accepted in lieu of submission of additional hard 
copies.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this correspondence or require additional hard copies of the subject 
report please let us know and we will provide. 
 
Your help is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anthony Philipsheck 
 
 

 
 

 


